
Exemption Letter to Transportation Security Adminstration’s manditory security 
training for Glider flight instructors and Glider flight schools. 

In response to elevated security concerns in May of 2003, the U.S. Department of Homeland Secutiry authorized the 
Transportation Security Administration to mandate additions security training for US flight instructors and flight 
schools.  In October 2004 Soaring Society of America/Soaring Safety Foundation received a letter Docket No. TSA-2004-
19147 from the TSA exempting Glider only flight instructors and Glider only flight schools from having to implement 
these new security training procedures.   

While the US gliding community is exempt from these security training requirements, not everyone inside the US DHS-TSA 
realizes this.  The 2nd and 3rd pages of this document contain the exemption letter.  This letter should be kept on file by any 
glider only flight instructor/school.  It may be required if TSA representatives ask to see your training compliance 
documentation. 

The 4th page of this document contains the form an individual US Flight Instructor (one who holds more that just CFIG 
priveleges).  The 5th page should be used by a US flight school that provides flight instruction is single/multi-engine 
airplanes or seaplanes.  Note that both flight instructors and school staff must complete the TSA security training 
procedures. 

Richard Carlson 
SSF Chairman 
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